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This Week’s Class 
Heroes: 

Reception Rangers:  

Henry, Ryan 

Shooting Stars:  

Paige 

Racing Rockets:  

Evie-Mai 

Skyflyers:  

Noah 

Incredibles:  

Ruby 

Explorers:  

Noah 

Red Arrows: 

Harvey 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

This Week’s Attendance: 

Reception Rangers (1A):  86.3% 

Reception Rangers (1B):  86.7% 

Shooting Stars:    97.9% 

Racing Rockets:    96.6% 

Skyflyers:      95.2% 

Incredibles:     93.8% 

Explorers:      96.3% 

Red Arrows:     91.3% 

 

Head Teachers Note: 

Hi all, 

It was good to see so many of you at our Halloween Bingo on Tuesday.  A big 

thank you to Vicky and Pat for organising and making up such lovely prizes 

and also to our kitchen staff, Vicky, Julie and Lorraine who made the food.  

Of course, I can’t forget our resident bingo caller, Mrs Jones who was 

excellent as always!  We raised £316.90 which will be added to the funds we 

already have.  Next step is to discuss with pupils what they would like our 

next project to be. 

We are desperate to keep our PTA running to raise much needed funds to 

benefit the children in a way that the school budget no longer can but we 

need your help.  At the moment we only have one or two people doing 

everything and unless more parents become involved the PTA is likely to fold.  

We will be holding an afternoon tea on Thursday 25th October at 2pm for 

anyone interested in helping out (younger siblings allowed).  If you feel able 

to contribute in any way we would love to see you there. 

Julie Bratt 

 
Tuesday 23rd October: 

Halloween Themed menu 

(Details to follow) 

 

Monday 22nd October to 

Friday 26th October: 

Book Fair Week 

 

Tuesday 23rd October & 

Wednesday 24th October: 

Parent’s Evening (Details to 

follow) 

 

Friday 26th October: 

Break up for half term 

 

Monday 5th November 

Return to school 

 

Thursday 8th November 

Explorers and Red Arrows 

Visit to Cardingmill Valley  

 

Friday 9th November: 

Red Arrows Class Assembly 

(9:10am start) 

 

Monday 12th November to 

Friday 16th November: 

Children In Need Spectacular 

Fundraiser 

 

Friday 23rd November – Non 

Uniform Day – Chocolate 

donation 

 

Friday, 30th November – Non 

Unform Day – Bottle donation 

 

Thursday 6th December: 

School Christmas Fair 

 

 

This Week’s Star Readers: 

Reception Rangers: Imogen, Mason; 

Shooting Stars: Zach; Racing Rockets: 

Ethan ; Skyflyers: Noah ; Incredibles: 

Joshua ; Explorers: Jessica ; Red 

Arrows: Keira 

This Week’s Star Writers: 
Reception Rangers: Esmae, Max; 

Shooting Stars: Matthew ; Racing 

Rockets: Beatrice; Skyflyers: Alex ; 

 



 

 

Meals cost £2.30 

per day for children 

in Nursery and KS2 

(Years 3 to 6).  KS1 

(Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

are free. 

Menu w/c 22nd October 2018 

Marvellous Monday 

Meatballs / Cheesy Tomato Pasta Bake 

Tasty Tuesday 

Halloween Themed Menu 

Wicked Wednesday 

Chicken & Yorkshire Pudding / Savoury 

Mince & Vegetables 

Thrilling Thursday 

Selection of hot & cold wraps 

Fruity Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza / Savoury Rice 

Full details on school website 

Breaktime Snacks 

We request that snacks for break times 

are healthy, e.g. fruit or vegetables.  

Thank you. 

School Uniform 

Can you please ensure that your child’s uniform including 

their outdoor clothing is labelled with their name.  Any items 

found can then be quickly returned to the right child. 

 

Parents Evening - 23rd and 24th October 

If you haven’t sent in your reply slip, please ensure you hand 

it in to the school office on Monday.  Thank you. 

 

All clubs start at 

3:20pm and finish at 

4:30pm 

Monday 

KS2 Football 

£10 per half term (football kit, shin pads 

and football boots required) 

Tuesday 

KS2 Cross Country Training 

Free (outdoor PE kit required) 

Wednesday 

KS1 Multi Sports 

£10 per half term (indoor PE kit required) 

Thursday 

No clubs – scheduled matches 

Friday 

KS2 Netball 

Free (outdoor PE kit required) 

If your child would like to join one of the 

clubs, there are a few spaces still available. 

If your child will be 3 years old 

between 1st September and 

31st December 2018, they are 

eligible for Early Education 

from January 2019. 

All children are entitled to 15 hours funded Nursery 

education and working parent(s) may be eligible for 30 hours 

funding. 

We extended our provision in September and now accept 2 

years olds. 

If you wish to register your interest for a Nursery place for 

January 2019 onwards or sessions for 2 year olds or wish to 

come and view our Nursery please contact Mrs Rowlands our 

Nursery Administrator on 01902 372558 or Email: 

nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 

 

Non Uniform Days 

These are planned for next half term in 

exchange for donations. 

Please donate chocolate on Friday 23rd November and a 

bottle on Friday 30th November. 

 

Halloween Bingo 

Thank you to all who attended our bingo evening and hope you 

all had a great time, we did.  We raised £316.90. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Do you have any unwanted new gifts/toys that you would 

donate for our Christmas Fair.  If so, please bring them to 

the school office.  Thank you. 

 

Christmas Raffle 

Do you work for a company that would donate a prize for our 

Christmas Raffle?  If so, please contact the school office. 

 



 

  

Packed Lunches / Peanuts 

If your child brings a packed lunch from home, there is only one school stipulation that it 

should NOT include any sweets.  However, we politely request that, as we have pupils in 

school with an allergy to peanuts, can we please ask that parents avoid sending children with 

anything in their lunchbox containing peanuts.   

The contents of the lunchbox is parental choice. 

 

PE 

PE is an important part of the school curriculum but week after week we get pupils coming to school without their 

PE kit.  Please note that if pupils do not have their kit with them they will have to do PE in their school uniform.  

If it is outdoor PE this will include school shoes.  Can we please ask for your co-operation in ensuring that your 

children come to school fully equipped. 

 

Congratulations to Albrighton Primary School 

Donington with Boscobel Parish Council have written to formally congratulate the school on the excellent academic 

results that were achieved in the summer and to thank the Headteacher and staff for their teaching, effort and 

support provided to all pupils. 

 

The Education Parliamentary Review 

Albrighton Primary School & Nursery have been selected to be one of the representatives for 2019 review. 

 

Open Morning 

If you have a child who is due to start full time education in September 2019 (date of birth 01-Sep-14 to 31-

Aug-15) you will be aware that you have to apply for their place through Shropshire Council by 15th January, 2019. 

We are having an ‘Open Morning’ (for parents/guardians only) on Thursday, 29th November, starting at 9.30am 

and finishing at 10.30am.  If you would like to attend, please let the office know. 

 

School Book Fair 

We have arranged for our School Book Fair to take place between Monday 22nd October and Friday 26th October 

(see attached poster for times).  There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices 

starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone.  Don’t forget that every book you buy can help 

to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! 

We have £25 in free vouchers to give away to pupils to spend at the book fair.  All your child has to do to enter 

is design the attached bunting in the style of their favourite book- the brighter the better!  The last date to 

enter will be Wednesday 17th October, when the prize winners will be chosen by Mrs Bratt. 

 

Fireworks and Bonfire Night 

Albrighton Cricket Club are holding a ‘Build a Guy Fawkes’ competition and a Fireworks and Bonfire Night on 

Saturday 3rd November.  Hot pork baps and refreshments available.  Bar and gates open at 6pm.  See attached 

posters for more details. 

 

Zoom Club 

Any booking forms for November must be returned immediately.  If you don’t have a copy, a form is available on 

the website. 



 

  



 

 

  

Monday 22nd October 3:30pm-4:00pm 

Tuesday 23rd October 3:30pm-5:00pm 

Wednesday 24th October 3:30pm-6:00pm 

Thursday 25th October 3:30pm-4:00pm 

Friday 26th October 3:30pm-4:00pm 



 

 

 

  



 


